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Thu 6/6/2024 11:54 PM: 

To whom it may concern,  

(Please see attached) 

I'd received a notification that my property on 1153 Central Ave. W needed to be registered as vacant 
building Cat 2.  However, I would like to appeal it at this time.  The building has been treated with a pest 
control company since February 21, 2024.  

I've been making sure the treatments are being done at the building due to the recommendation of the 
pest control company.  We're doing our best at this time to make sure that it's safe for occupancy. I was 
told from the technician that it would be completed in 2 weeks unless there are any concerns.   

I am aware of the open building permit, and that can be completed and will be working closely with 
inspector Don Wilken.  

The building is ready to be re-occupied subject to the pest problem.  

Kind regards, 

Viviane Vaaj 



 

 





 

 

Please see atached interior photos: 





 





 







 

 

Please see atached photos of new water heater and hea�ng systems.  





 



 



 


